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13th October 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

It was lovely to see our parents joining in with their children’s learning this week in Foxes and Otters classes. 

The rest of the school have their learning cafes next week. This is a chance for you to see some of the things that 

we do in class and will be an activity based around our current topic of ‘Great People’. This invitation is open to 

any parents, grandparents or other adults who would like to attend. You are invited on the following times; 

Rabbits, Hedgehogs and Squirrels 9:00 on Tuesday 17th October 

Eagles and Deer   9:00 on Wednesday 18th October 

Badgers and Owls    9:00 on Thursday 19th October 

Please can you come to the front office to be signed in for 9:00 am. There will be a short meeting for all those 

attending at 9:00 before then moving to the classrooms. Refreshments will be provided at the end of the 

morning which will be at approximately 10:00am. 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday. 

Kind regards 

 

J Siddles 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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